From: Kohnke, Lisa 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 1:53 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Australia vs USA Eagles rugby match: 5 September

Hello Steve,

I attended the USA vs Rugby match at Soldier Field on Saturday September 5, 2015 at the invitation of the Australian Consul General and the Consulate in Chicago. I was in the Skyline Suite with complimentary food and beverages. The Consular General said the value of the event would be $250 altogether - $125 for the ticket, $125 for catering.  

Please let me know if you need anything else.

Thank you,

Lisa Kohnke

Lisa Kohnke

Director of Strategic Partnerships and Global Affairs | Office of the Mayor 

